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1. Purpose and summary 
 
1.1 On 21 July 2020, Surrey County Council’s Cabinet received a report entitled 

‘Recovery and Devolution White Paper: Opportunities and Benefits for Surrey’.  A 
letter from Cllr Tim Oliver, Leader of Surrey County Council, to Rt Hon Robert 
Jenrick MP, Secretary of State for Housing, Communities and Local Government, 
was included as an annexe to that report.  This report recommends that Waverley 
Borough Council’s Executive Committee notes both documents.   

 
2. Recommendation 
 

It is recommended that the Executive notes the Surrey County Council Cabinet 
report and the letter from Surrey County Councillor Tim Oliver to Rt Hon Robert 
Jenrick MP attached as Annexes 1 and 2 to this report. 

 
3. Reason for the recommendation 
 

To provide an opportunity for Waverley Borough Council’s Executive Committee to 
note the 21 July 2020 Surrey County Council Executive report and Cllr Oliver’s 
correspondence with the Secretary of State. 
 

Annexes: 
 
Annexe 1 – 21 July 2020 Surrey County Council Executive Report entitled ‘Recovery and 
Devolution White Paper: Opportunities and Benefits for Surrey’  
Annexe 2 – 10 July 2020 letter from Cllr Tim Oliver, Leader of Surrey County Council, to Rt 
Hon Robert Jenrick MP, Secretary of State for Housing, Communities and Local 
Government 

 
Background Papers 
 
There are no background papers, as defined by Section 100D(5) of the Local Government 
Act 1972).  
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